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June 6, 2019
Dear Organizational Contact,

I am writing to urge your organization to co-sponsor our 40" Anniversary Conference and
Multifaith Service for Peace on Sunday, November 10 in Princeton, NJ. We have four
outstanding speakers confirmed to date and are awaiting responses from a few more.

The event begins with an 11 AM Multifaith Service at Princeton University Chapel. Jim Wallis,
founder and Editor in Chief of Sojourners, whose combined print and online readership is over five
million, will preach. Faith leaders from a wide range of backgrounds will co-lead.

The excellent speakers below are confirmed for the 1:30-5:00 PM Conference for Peace at a
Princeton location to be determined.

Dr. Daniel Ellsberg, who released the Pentagon Papers during the Vietnam War, is a CFPA
Sponsor, and recently authored The Doomsday Machine: Confessions of a Nuclear War
Planner. Autographed copies of the book will be available for sale at the Conference.

Jenny Town, a Research Analyst at the Stimson Center and the Managing Editor and Producer of
“38 North,” a web journal that provides policy and technical analysis on North Korea. She is the
former Assistant Director of the US-Korea Institute at Johns Hopkins School of Advanced
International Studies.

Dr. Frank von Hippel, Professor Emeritus of Public and International Affairs at Princeton
University, former Assistant Director of the White House Science Advisor’s Office, and
recipient of the MacArthur Prize, nick-named the Genius Award. A forthcoming book on the
dangers of plutonium, of which Dr. von Hippel is co-author, will be available for sale.

We request the following from co-sponsors:

1. Allow your organization’s name to be listed as a co-sponsor in event publicity.
Publicize the event through your organization’s communication vehicles—newsletters,
bulletins, web sites, mailings, emails, social media, and verbal announcements.

3. Send one or more representatives, if possible, who can report back to your organization
following the event.

4. Make a suggested contribution of $100 (less or more gratefully accepted). If you can fulfill the
co-sponsor requests above, but can’t contribute financially, you are still very welcome to co-
Sponsor.

Please return the enclosed response form in the postage-paid envelope to co-sponsor this major
annual event. We request that you return your response form as soon as possible, so we can
immediately include your organization in the listing of co-sponsors on our web site, and in the
printed program on November 10.

I pray we will receive your positive response in the near future.

Sincerely,

The Rev. Robert Moore
Executive Director

Working for the global abolition of nuclear weapons, a peace economy, and a halt to weapons trafficking



